
Wesley Bishop HR No. 151

Requests that the Orleans Parish School Board submit a written report to the House
Committee on Education by Oct. 31, 2013, that provides an explanation of why McDonogh
#35 Senior High School has not been returned to its pre-Katrina status as a magnet school
with selective admissions requirements and that includes a plan and time line relative to such
return and a plan for the implementation of a science, technology, engineering, and
mathematics (STEM) curriculum at the school.


